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Northwest Regional Office  PO Box 330316  Shoreline, Washington 98133-9716 (206) 594-0000 

711 for Washington Relay Service  Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341 
 
March 4, 2022 
 
Christie True, Director 
King County Department of Natural Resources and Parks 
Wastewater Treatment Division 
201 S Jackson Street 
MS KSC-NR-5700 
Seattle, WA 98104-3854 
 
RE: Coverage under the Puget Sound Nutrient General Permit: WAG994567 
 King County Vashon Wastewater Treatment Plant 
   
Dear Christie True: 
 
The Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) received your Notice of Intent 
application for coverage under the Puget Sound Nutrient General Permit (PSNGP) for the King 
County Vashon Wastewater Treatment Plant. This letter issues your coverage under the PSNGP. 
Your assigned permit number is WAG994567. Your permit coverage is effective April 1, 2022. All 
monitoring requirements listed in condition S7 of the permit begin on this date. 
 
Retain this letter as an official record of permit coverage under the PSNGP. For easy access, you 
may keep your record in electronic format. Please download and/or bookmark the PSNGP 
Permit, permit forms, and other information at https://ecology.wa.gov/Regulations-
Permits/Permits-certifications/Nutrient-Permit. Please review all of the information in the  
permit and contact Ecology if you have any questions.  
 
The PSNGP regulates municipal dischargers of total inorganic nitrogen to Puget Sound which 
Ecology has determined are more appropriately covered under a general permit than under 
individual permits. Your individual permit remains in effect following coverage under the 
PSNGP even if your individual permit has been administratively extended.  

Electronic Discharge Monitoring Reports (WQWebDMR) 
The PSNGP requires you to submit discharge monitoring reports (DMRs) to report the results of 
monitoring specific to the general permit. Similar to the separate DMR you submit for your 
individual permit, this DMR must be submitted electronically using Ecology’s secure online 
system, WQWebDMR. Please note: you will need to submit a new electronic signature 
agreement form (ESAF) in order to gain access to the WQWebDMR for this general permit 
coverage. The ESAF on file for your individual permit cannot be applied to this general permit. 
Find step-by-step instructions on how to register for access to a new WQWebDMR in the 

https://ecology.wa.gov/Regulations-Permits/Permits-certifications/Nutrient-Permit
https://ecology.wa.gov/Regulations-Permits/Permits-certifications/Nutrient-Permit
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